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WILLIAMS ELEMENTARY 

“Color Run” Jog-A-Thon 
April 15, 2021 

Dear Parents, Families, and Community: 
Williams Elementary School will be holding our annual Jog-a-thon, 

“Color Run” for the 2020-2021 school year on Thursday, April 15, 
2021. This is an important event for Williams Elementary because it 

funds Classroom Field Trips, Special Programs, our Annual School Play, 
Playground Equipment, Learning Supplies, and Extended Learning 
Programs and Materials for all grades. The Jog-a-thon will take 

place on Thursday, April 15, 2021.  The Jog-a-thon will consist of 60 
minutes of jogging or walking an approximately 1/10 mile path around 

the school track.  Keep in mind the age of the student you are 
sponsoring when thinking of the number of laps they might cover in 

that time.  Students will most likely jog between 20-40 laps during the 
allotted time.  Cold drinks, oranges , and a snack will be provided for all 

students who participate in the  
Jog-a-thon.   

Pledge Sheets will go home with Students on March 19, 2021 
On the day of the Jog-a-thon students will be provided with a 

white “Color Run” T-shirt.  During the last couple of laps students 
will be doused with a variety of non-toxic color powders.  The 

powder is 100%  safe and biodegradable.  We will provide 
sunglasses to keep the powder out of student’s eyes. 

 

Because of COVID restrictions we are very sorry to announce that we can not have 
parent volunteers or spectators this year.  Each class will run separately at an 

allotted time during the day. 



 

PARKING LOT SAFETY RULES 

In order to help with safe Drop off and Pick up practices, please 
enter from the South side (Library) of the school and exit the 
North side (Takubeh) when driving your student to/from school.  

When dropping off/picking up student’s in the morning or 
afternoon please do not stop in front of the school for an 

extended period of time. This is only for a quick drop off.  If 
you intend to spend time saying goodbyes please park your car so 
we can quickly get students in the building and not cause traffic 
to back up in the parking lot. Please be safe when backing up and 
driving through the parking lot.  Remember small children often 
times forget to look before they leap! Thank you for helping to 

keep our students safe! 

FREE WEEKEND MEALS 
Free weekend meals go home on Thursday afternoons.  The meals 
include 3 breakfast, 3 lunches, and milk for three days.  Friday, 
Saturday, and Sunday.  If your student (and other children in the 
household) are not already receiving these meals please contact the 

school office at 541-846-7224 to put your student on the list. 


